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June Updates
Spring Fling: Primrose
June Food Truck
Father's Day Putt To
Win

THE TRILLIUM
THREAD

The Monthly Newsletter of Trillium Chiropractic

Saturday, June 4th from 10AM-2PM 
at Primrose School of Maple Grove

6975 Wedgewood Road N
Maple Grove, MN 55311

Primrose Schools’ mission is to forge a path leading to a brighter
future for all children by delivering the best and most trusted early
education and care for children and families across America. This
year, we are super excited to participate in this year’s Spring Fling
event! There will be fun activities for the whole family! Dr. Katelyn
and Dr. Kyle will have lots of goodies to hand out and are planning
to showcase their balloon animal making skills, something you don't  
want to miss!

Join us for Spring Fling! 





Monday, June 20th
4PM-7PM
Stop by for a fun afternoon of
lawn games, music and food!

Back by popular demand is our
summer food truck event! White
Rabbit Kitchen & Food Truck
features a rotating menu mix of
comfort and trendy dishes that
are highlighted by a flavorful
variety of smoked meats and
other fun seasonal ingredients.
We are offering $20 bonus
adjustments on Monday, 6/20 so
come on in and get your week
going with an adjustment and
dinner to follow!

Check out the menu!




Father's Day 
Putt It To Win It

Food Truck 
At Trillium







We celebrate our dads this month and we want to help with a
special gift! We are giving away a TOPGOLF gift card and prize
package for a lucky winner! Sink your putt to enter our Father’s
Day drawing. 
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